
  

   
     

  
    

  

    
 

                
              
             
              

 
      

 
   

    
   

 
 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Karin Nosrati, D.C. <info@backinactionclinic.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 5:00 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External�Email�

Dear Sir or Madam, 

On behalf of my patients and my family, also insured in the State of Washington, I 
request that you oppose policies which allow auto insurers to use tactics to reduce 
payment of medical bills. Insurance premiums are calculated to reimburse for all 
expenses and should not be reduce and then shift the financial burden onto patients. 

Have�a�great�and�healthy�day!�

Karin�Nosrati,�D.C.�
20107�NE�14th�Street�
Camas,�WA�98607�
360-254-1585�
backinactionclinic.com�
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